Letter to your Supervisor to Gain Approval to Attend the

NAESP Pre-K-8 Principals Conference
July 9-11, 2018

Orlando, FL
Dear [Name of Supervisor]:
I am asking for your permission (and for the appropriate funding) to attend the NAESP Pre-K-8 Principals Conference July 9-11, 2018 in Orlando, Florida.  
As an education leader, I am responsible for making our school a successful learning community.  By attending the NAESP Pre-K-8 Principals Conference, my professional skills will be enhanced, and I will be able to bring back best practices and school successes from principals across our nation and from around the world.  Everyone in our school will benefit from my attendance at the NAESP Annual Conference. 

Educators who are better prepared have the advantage – as do their schools.  As the principal of a [large school district or small school district], education courses that enhance my professional development will improve our school, helping to provide a rich learning experience for our students.  
Here are just a few of the benefits of attendance:
· Meaningful discussions on a wide variety of topics designed to enrich my leadership, knowledge and skills.
· Resources, programs, and materials from vendors to help me achieve success in our school.
· Opportunity to network with other educators and meet new colleagues.
· Learn from powerful keynote speakers.
During the NAESP Pre-K-8 Principals Conference, I will meet the best and the brightest in the education industry.  With more than 100 education sessions, our school will reap the benefits of best practices, success stories, tools and practical solutions.  I will have the opportunity to turn our biggest challenges into our greatest accomplishments as I learn from the experts, leaders in the field and fellow practitioners.

Please review the schedule on the NAESP website to see the wide array of top-notch education sessions and networking events being offered at this year’s Annual Conference. As you can see, many of these topics align with the specific goals for our school.  
Post-conference, I would be happy to provide you with my impressions of the conference, what I gained by attending, and how I will be applying lessons learned.  

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

[Name of Principal]

